Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Department of Transportation, District 4 announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: June 28, 2007, Open House, 6:00 p.m.; Formal Presentation, 7:15 p.m.

PLACE: Sheraton Fort Lauderdale Airport Hotel, Empire Ballroom, 1825 Griffin Road, Dania, FL 33004

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This hearing is being held to afford interested persons the opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, and natural and human environmental effects of Financial Project I.D. No.: 422796-1, otherwise known as the Interstate 95 (95 Express) Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study. The limits of the project are from I-395 in Miami-Dade County to Broward Boulevard in Broward County, Florida.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Richard Young, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District 4, Office of Planning and Environmental Management, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-3421.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Richard Young, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District 4, Office of Planning and Environmental Management, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-3421. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Richard Young, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District 4, Office of Planning and Environmental Management, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-3421.
